

Dear Valued Patient,

It is with a mix of sadness and gratitude that we write to inform you that San Tan EyeCare – Paradise Valley will be permanently closing its doors. This decision was not made lightly, and we want to express our sincere appreciation for your trust and loyalty over the years.

Our office will remain open for emergencies, as well as eyewear pickups and other administrative services until December 31, 2024.

If you require prescription refills or have ongoing treatment plans, please reach out to us promptly and we will assist you in transitioning your care.

Your medical records will be securely maintained for a period of time required by law at **San Tan EyeCare** - **Gilbert**, located at **2680 South Val Vista Dr**, **#111**, **Gilbert**, **AZ 85295**, and the doctors there are welcoming patients from the Paradise Valley office. Should you wish to schedule an appointment, need a copy of your records or wish to have them transferred to another healthcare provider, please call **480.807.0288**.

The doctors at **Tempe Eyecare Associates** are also accepting San Tan EyeCare – Paradise Valley patients and can be reached at **480.967.4910**.



San Tan Eyecare - Gilbert 2680 South Val Vista Dr, #111 Gilbert, AZ 85295 480.807.0288 santaneyecare.com

Scan this QR code to schedule an appointment.



Tempe Eyecare Associates
7511 S. McClintock Dr, Ste 101
Tempe. AZ 85283

tempeeyecareassociates.com

480.967.4910

Scan this QR code to schedule an appointment.

We want to express our deepest gratitude for allowing us to be a part of your healthcare journey. It has been an honor and a privilege to serve you, and we sincerely hope that we have positively impacted your lives.

Thank you for your understanding and support during this transition period. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

With Warm Regards, San Tan EyeCare – Paradise Valley